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For Date: 01/07/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-281          0005 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:08:21                 Arvd-00:08:23  Clrd-00:18:20
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-00:09:27                 Arvd-00:09:29  Clrd-00:18:18
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting to speak with an Officer. Strong   
language barrier. Cruiser dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
224 states calling party was involved in a 2 car MVA around   
2330 and provided dashcam video of the accident. Cruisers   
clear.   

24-285          0913 TREPASS NOTICE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off trespass tow for attached   
vehicle. Party stated the tow was done on 01/05.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was moved to a different part of the tow lot at the   
same business.   

24-286          0956 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-287          1003 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1015] HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-10:04:55                 Arvd-10:07:17  Clrd-10:22:00
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her partner hit his face and is   
bleeding. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-288          1018 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-10:19:39                 Arvd-10:23:48  Clrd-10:24:40
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. No answer on call back. Message left.

         Narrative:      
No answer again on call back.   

24-289          1203 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:05:23                 Arvd-12:06:57  Clrd-12:07:03
         Narrative:      
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Signal 2/ zone 6.

         Narrative:      
Cancel prior to officer arrival.   

24-290          1532 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/07/2024 1609
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic operator, traveling over the   
yellow lines, passing vehicles. Vehicle is a white SUV.   
Unknown plate.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.

24-291          1718 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 33] MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Burglary Alarm.  FD is currently on scene due to   
another issue.  No police dispatch needed per Sgt.

24-292          1754 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:55:58                 Arvd-18:03:14  Clrd-18:03:34
         Narrative:      

Anonymous caller reporting people doing donuts and driving   
erratically in parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Vehicles and spectators left on officer's arrival.

24-293          1810 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting that she cannot breathe.  FD   
dispatched.

24-294          1827 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 671] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his wife has Covid and needs a   
transport to the hospital.  FD dispatched.

24-295          1854 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her brother is having abdominal pain.    
FD dispatched.

24-296          1927 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:30:10                 Arvd-19:31:26  Clrd-19:40:25
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-19:30:12                 Arvd-19:32:00  Clrd-19:40:26
         Narrative:      

On duty FF called stating they observed a silver Camry hit a   
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sign and then pull into above location.

         Narrative:      
227 reports that individuals in the lot stated the Camry   
entered the lot and then exited headed East.  227 saw no   
vehicle matching that description pass him on the way to the   
call.

         Narrative:      
No damage to any of the signs in the area.  Could not locate   
vehicle.

For Date: 01/08/2024  -  Monday   

24-305          0606 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:07:32  Clrd-06:48:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-306          0611 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:11:13  Clrd-07:15:40
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-312          1018 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-10:19:54                 Arvd-10:25:58  Clrd-11:07:08
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-10:22:16                 Arvd-10:22:18  Clrd-11:00:07
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a wire down in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
D2 reporting a primary wire down. FD notified. National Grid   
notified.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid en route approximately 15 min ETA for pole 19.   

24-316          1250 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-12:50:45  Clrd-13:03:59
         Narrative:      

Out at the COA.

24-320          1333 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting party fell and possibly dislocated his   
knee. FD dispatched.
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24-321          1357 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information  

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-322          1429 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:30:52                 Arvd-14:33:07  Clrd-14:35:32
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he is experiencing severe abdominal   
pain. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-324          1728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-17:28:39  Clrd-17:38:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to inspect vehicle.

24-325          1729 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    KENNETH ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-17:38:01  Enrt-17:38:10  Arvd-17:40:10  Clrd-17:49:10
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting they were involved in a past hit and   
run at Lowe's on 1/2/2024.

         Narrative:      
227 will be following up with Lowe's. Party was advised of   
reporting process.

24-326          1802 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:03:11  Clrd-18:59:00
         Narrative:      

220 out at youth basketball.

24-327          1937 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:38:04  Clrd-19:41:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for lights violation.

24-328          1954 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
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                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:54:44  Clrd-20:00:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-329          2003 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1278] COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:03:40  Enrt-20:03:44  Arvd-20:05:09  Clrd-20:12:42
         Narrative:      

E-911 open line no noise in the background. Upon callback   
party was unaware they called 911.

         Narrative:      
Verified no emergency.

24-330          2012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/08/2024 2017
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:12:00  Clrd-20:17:42
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party had been stopped for the same issue a month prior.   
Operator stated he contact his insurance company and they   
said they sent paperwork into RMV.

         Narrative:      
Operator advised to contact RMV tomorrow to fix ongoing   
issue.

24-331          2025 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:25:00  Clrd-20:53:34
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:26:58                 Arvd-20:26:59  Clrd-20:53:33
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:35:13                 Arvd-20:35:15  Clrd-20:53:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Raleigh's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's removed the vehicle, two plates held. Report to   
follow.

24-333          2132 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Tow only given.

For Date: 01/09/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-337          0114 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Caller requesting a patient transport.  FD dispatched.

24-339          0134 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:35:33                 Arvd-01:36:44  Clrd-01:36:44
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Front Warehouse Motion.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled by alarm company prior to officer arrival.    

24-340          0205 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-02:06:05  Clrd-02:12:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued 89/9

24-341          0234 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:35:59  Clrd-02:36:31
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning issued for speeding violation.

24-342          0515 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/09/2024 0523
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:16:50                 Arvd-05:18:45  Clrd-05:23:07
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Back Door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by delivery driver.

24-343          0532 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:33:30  Clrd-05:57:40
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:14:57                 Arvd-06:14:59  Clrd-06:51:02
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:21:56                 Arvd-07:21:58  Clrd-07:22:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-344          0556 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/09/2024 0614
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:57:46                 Arvd-06:11:03  Clrd-06:12:02
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a low hanging wire in the area.

         Narrative:      
Wire was able to be moved back up. Party will be contacting   
Comcast or Verizon to secure wire back to house.

24-345          0644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/09/2024 0738
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:44:47  Clrd-07:10:10
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:17:47                 Arvd-07:17:49  Clrd-07:38:05
         Narrative:      

227 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-346          0648 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/09/2024 0705
  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:51:07                 Arvd-06:54:26  Clrd-07:02:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a suspicious grey sedan in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Parties are parked on United Dr and check okay at this time.   
Parties stated they are talking and having coffee before   
work at business on West St.   

24-347          0709 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:10:08                 Arvd-07:10:09  Clrd-07:21:44
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:10:15                 Arvd-07:13:39  Clrd-07:16:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he is an Uber driver and his customer will   
not get out of his vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party got out of the vehicle and will be waiting inside the   
store for a new Uber.

24-352          1013 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Detective Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-10:13:02  Clrd-10:16:29
         Narrative:      

D1 conducted follow-up on a past check case.

24-353          1020 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
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                       Disp-10:21:21                 Arvd-10:26:07  Clrd-10:26:45
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a minor MVA. No PI. CP stated the   
accident happened on route 24 south but is on the off-ramp   
now. MSP notified.

         Narrative:      
State police is on scene.

24-354          1028 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY MUTUAL AID PROVIDED   

  Location/Address:    [EAO] PURCHASE ST
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting mutual aid EMS.

         Narrative:      
Easton cancelled mutual aid.

24-355          1112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:12:23  Clrd-11:16:38
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Warning Issued.

24-356          1147 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:47:58                 Arvd-11:47:59  Clrd-12:02:04
         Narrative:      

Party in station for finger prints.

24-358          1337 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:59:17                 Arvd-13:59:19  Clrd-14:26:44
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding an ongoing issue.

         Narrative:      
Party concerned about her safety due to an ongoing court   
matter.

24-359          1339 MISSING PERSON Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1413] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:48:28  Enrt-13:52:44  Arvd-13:55:45  Clrd-14:08:31
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-13:55:19                 Arvd-13:55:56  Clrd-14:08:38
         Narrative:      

Salem PD requesting an officer search the attached location   
for a missing juvenile.

         Narrative:      
226 reporting no one is home at this time.

24-360          1451 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 47] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:52:17  Enrt-14:54:23  Arvd-14:57:22  Clrd-14:59:45
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ front door.
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         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental by employee.

24-361          1528 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

LTC renewal application received and filed.

24-362          1531 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC renewal. Receipt issued.

24-363          1549 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 01/09/2024 1707
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:00:18                 Arvd-16:00:19  Clrd-16:00:21
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:00:19                 Arvd-16:00:34  Clrd-16:18:25
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:00:22                 Arvd-16:00:33  Clrd-16:20:10
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-16:18:22                 Arvd-16:18:23  Clrd-16:18:23
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a MVA. No PI. Air bags deployed. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. May's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Damage to pole #56. National Grid notified.   

         Narrative:      
Operator transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle. Report to follow.   

24-364          1609 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Late entry: At 16:11 off-duty officer reported near head on   
collision with attached vehicle. Vehicle heading southbound   
towards Bridgewater, BPD was notified.   

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD made contact with that operator who stated   
that they swerved to avoid something in the roadway. Checked   
out ok.   

24-365          1619 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:22:01                                Clrd-16:22:21
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-16:23:34                 Arvd-16:28:09  Clrd-16:38:32
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:29:37                 Arvd-16:29:39  Clrd-16:31:52
         Narrative:      
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Caller reporting hit and run in the vicinity of the attached   
address. Caller states operator maneuvered around to pass   
her, and struck her side mirror.   

         Narrative:      
227 with RP and suspect vehicle. RP states she does not want   
to report MVA, only concerned with other operator's   
condition/impairment.   

         Narrative:      
RP did not wish to provide information for MVA report, and   
has left the scene. There is no visible damage to suspect   
vehicle.    

24-366          1646 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:46:19  Clrd-16:54:15
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-367          1659 ROAD RAGE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24N
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports vehicle on highway threw object at his   
vehicle. Caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-368          1722 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24S
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports erratic operation on Rt. 24S.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-369          1803 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:07:05                 Arvd-18:07:07  Clrd-18:35:28
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:54:55                 Arvd-18:54:55  Clrd-19:23:59
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to report MVA in the parking lot of the   
attached address. RP was struck by shopping cart that was   
hit by other involved party that was pulling into parking   
spot. RP states it was done purposefully by the other party.   

         Narrative:      
229 out attempting to make contact with R.O. of second   
vehicle involved.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-370          2135 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1026] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:40:44                 Arvd-21:45:21  Clrd-21:48:10
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:48:07                 Arvd-21:48:08  Clrd-21:48:09
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 Commercial Burglary alarm - Front door alarm, also   
received electrical request to dispatch from key holder who   
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is not on site and will not be responding.    

         Narrative:      
Accidental by custodial crew.   

For Date: 01/10/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-372          0038 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:44:54                 Arvd-00:45:02  Clrd-00:45:22
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting ambulance for girlfriend who is not   
feeling well.

         Narrative:      
Female party to the Good Samaritan Hospital by ambulance.

24-383          0139 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm No Bill (weather)
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 548] MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:44:06                 Arvd-01:47:01  Clrd-01:51:26
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, warehouse overhead door L. No key holder contact has   
been made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Property appears secure at this time. Rain and high winds   
may be the cause.

24-384          0150 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:51:36  Clrd-01:54:53
         Narrative:      

Party sleeping in vehicle checks out okay.

24-385          0215 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm No Bill (weather)
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:16:53                 Arvd-02:21:39  Clrd-02:27:27
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, roofing side over head door. No contact with key   
holder at this time.

         Narrative:      
Property appears secure at this time. Rain and high winds in   
the area.

24-386          0259 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm No Bill (weather)
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/10/2024 0317
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-03:09:48  Enrt-03:10:03  Arvd-03:12:20  Clrd-03:17:56
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, second floor hall door. No key holder contact has   
been made at this time.

         Narrative:      
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Building checks secure.

24-387          0356 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm No Bill (weather)
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/10/2024 0400
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-03:57:29  Enrt-03:58:40  Arvd-03:58:46  Clrd-04:00:35
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, single door dining room. No key holder contact has   
been made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

24-388          0503 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/10/2024 0513
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-05:05:36  Enrt-05:06:28  Arvd-05:11:17  Clrd-05:13:29
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, bakery main entry. No key holder contact has been   
made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

24-389          0535 FIRE, STRUCTURE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1030] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-05:39:11                 Arvd-05:39:18  Clrd-06:34:08
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-05:39:16                 Arvd-05:39:21  Clrd-06:34:13
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting smoke in the basement. House has been   
evacuated. Fire dept and cruisers en route to assist.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers clear at this time.

24-390          0636 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:38:10  Clrd-06:40:05
         Narrative:      

Large tree branch removed from the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Signifigant flooding at both ends of the road.  DPW   
notified.

24-391          0637 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 580] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-06:42:57                 Arvd-06:43:00  Clrd-06:51:23
         Narrative:      

Party called from next to this property stating there may be   
a car stuck on the grass.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is stuck in grassy area in middle of parking lot.   
Unknown damage to property at this time due to the flooding   
in the area. Operator will be attempting to tow vehicle from   
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property.

         Narrative:      
Officer is now reporting lawn damage to property. Report to   
follow.   

24-393          0716 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:17:46                 Arvd-07:17:50  Clrd-07:39:31
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring drop off at school.

24-394          0741 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/10/2024 0755
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-07:42:25                 Arvd-07:42:28  Clrd-07:55:37
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring student drop off.

24-413          0811 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] PEARL ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a hydrant is flooding the street. CP   
transferred to Brockton PD via PSAP.

24-395          0832 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:33:31                 Arvd-08:41:00  Clrd-08:44:51
         Narrative:      

FD requesting an officer be present at attached location to   
confirm the party lives at residence.

         Narrative:      
Party has been let in to residence.

24-398          0859 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:15:36                 Arvd-09:15:38  Clrd-09:17:37
         Narrative:      

Party in station for finger prints.

24-399          0916 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-09:16:00  Clrd-10:01:06
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:38:14                 Arvd-09:38:16  Clrd-09:46:12
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:38:22                 Arvd-09:38:23  Clrd-09:46:16
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Hands Free Violation. Citation Issued.

24-401          1001 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
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                       Disp-10:06:14                 Arvd-10:07:11  Clrd-10:13:41
         Narrative:      

Party in station for finger prints.

24-402          1003 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                                                     Arvd-10:03:54  Clrd-10:16:53
         Narrative:      

Mv stop for failure to stop red light. Citation issued.

24-403          1003 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:06:09                 Arvd-10:11:17  Clrd-10:24:41
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she is trying to get her belongings   
from her rental car but the business is refusing to let her   
get her property.

         Narrative:      
Party was able to get her belongings and was sent on her   
way.

24-404          1006 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:07:09  Enrt-10:15:48  Arvd-10:19:05  Clrd-10:41:27
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a horse is loose in the area.

         Narrative:      
Horse returned to owner.

24-405          1056 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a teacher fell in the high school cafeteria   
and is requesting EMS.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and on scene.

24-406          1103 TREPASS NOTICE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off trespass notice for attached   
vehicle. Attached license plates.

24-408          1121 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-11:30:05                 Arvd-11:35:06  Clrd-11:35:08
         Narrative:      

III request as part of a follow up investigation.

24-409          1158 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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                       Disp-11:59:24                 Arvd-12:01:55  Clrd-12:30:06
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:59:27                 Arvd-12:02:17  Clrd-12:30:07
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a verbal altercation at   
attached location. Involved party stating his property was   
taken out of his vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party was able to get his belongings from his vehicle and   
was sent on his way.

24-410          1230 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 7] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:36:39                 Arvd-12:36:55  Clrd-12:40:27
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:36:43                 Arvd-12:36:54  Clrd-12:40:28
         Narrative:      

MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.

24-411          1237 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC. License issued.

24-412          1313 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] EAST ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Brockton PD via PSAP.

24-415          1428 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:28:42                 Arvd-14:30:42  Clrd-14:37:41
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-416          1521 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form. Form issued.

24-417          1640 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:40:00  Clrd-17:35:57
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:40:59                 Arvd-16:41:00  Clrd-17:08:04
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-16:46:39                 Arvd-16:46:40  Clrd-17:06:33
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
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Male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
Male party in booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Male party placed in cell at this time. Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Clerk notified. Bail set at $15040. No contact with victim,   
victim's family, and any party under the age of 16.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-11-AR
            Arrest:    COFFEY, KENT FRANKLIN       
           Address:    2 FOSS AVE Apt. #1   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    36
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-420          1752 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a elderly female fractured her ankle.   
FD notified and en route.

24-421          1758 ANNOYING PHONE CALLS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:01:16                 Arvd-18:01:17  Clrd-18:03:44
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting additional threatening messages via   
text. Messages forwarded to D2. D2 notified via phone.

24-422          1817 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:17:22  Clrd-18:42:42
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth basketball.   

24-423          1840 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-18:41:22                 Arvd-18:41:57  Clrd-18:46:35
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:41:54                 Arvd-18:41:56  Clrd-18:55:47
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:42:47                 Arvd-18:46:11  Clrd-18:55:18
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a suspicious vehicle in her driveway.   
Vehicle was described as a newer model white pick up truck.   
CP stated she made contact with two caucasian males via a   
ring camera. Male parties stated their names were "Phil and   
Nick" and were at the residence to conduct utility upgrades.

         Narrative:      
Officers in the area. Nothing showing at this time. 226   
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obtaining camera footage from residence.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-424          2008 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:11:04                                Clrd-20:12:25
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Multiple interior motions.

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled via key holder.

24-425          2016 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1095] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:17:27                 Arvd-20:21:44  Clrd-20:27:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a dead deer on the side of the road.

         Narrative:      
Deer has been moved off the roadway. DPW notified.

24-426          2027 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she is having stomach issues. FD   
notified and en route.

24-427          2030 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1026] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:31:25                 Arvd-20:33:54  Clrd-20:36:22
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ Vein center door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by cleaner.

24-428          2201 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-429          2214 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST + PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:16:04                 Arvd-22:16:55  Clrd-22:47:42
         Narrative:      

Brockton requesting an officer to redirect traffic at   
attached location.

         Narrative:      
Roadway has been reopened.

24-430          2339 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 01/11/2024 0112
  Location/Address:    [WEG 660] SUNSET AVE
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:43:11                 Arvd-23:43:18  Clrd-01/11/2024 @ 00:30:43
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-23:45:05                 Arvd-23:45:11  Clrd-01/11/2024 @ 00:15:16
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her husband fell and is face down in   
their bedroom. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
CPR in progress.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Good Sam.   

24-431          2341 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 01/10/2024 2357
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-23:43:16                 Arvd-23:43:25  Clrd-23:44:57
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:43:22                 Arvd-23:43:24  Clrd-23:57:16
         Narrative:      

Brockton PD requesting assistance for a MV that failed to   
stop in their town.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers checked the area. Could not locate. Cruisers clear.   

For Date: 01/11/2024  -  Thursday   

24-432          0057 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:57:31  Clrd-01:01:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-433          0230 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/11/2024 0237
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:30:00  Clrd-02:37:15
         Narrative:      

Mv Stop

         Narrative:      
Proper paperwork provided.    

24-437          0336 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:36:45  Clrd-03:41:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-438          0416 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
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                                                     Arvd-04:16:09  Clrd-04:20:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for equipment violation.

24-439          0445 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-04:46:00  Clrd-04:53:43
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-440          0507 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-05:07:00  Clrd-05:09:31
         Narrative:      

Building checked secure.   

24-441          0521 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 01/11/2024 0539
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-05:21:58  Clrd-05:38:53
         Narrative:      

Mv Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mark's Towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed from roadway. Report to follow.   

24-442          0617 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:17:51  Clrd-06:20:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-443          0633 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:33:26  Clrd-06:38:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-444          0657 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:57:43  Clrd-07:50:00
         Narrative:      

227 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
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Warnings issued for speeding.

24-445          0736 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-07:36:38  Clrd-07:46:09
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free.

24-446          0831 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] BELMONT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting property damage in Easton. Transferred   
to Easton PD.

24-450          0923 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release and license   
plates. Two licensed operators present.

24-452          0930 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:30:49  Clrd-10:18:38
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

24-453          0957 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:59:26                 Arvd-10:00:10  Clrd-10:17:15
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting party passed out. Party is conscious   
and alert. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore Hospital.   

24-454          1030 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt   
given.

24-455          1055 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:55:56  Clrd-10:57:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-456          1117 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:17:50  Clrd-11:21:12
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-458          1140 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business sent over repossession paperwork for attached   
vehicle.

24-459          1147 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC. Check received and   
receipt given.

24-465          1400 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + COWEESET LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:18:03  Clrd-14:57:14
         Narrative:      

Two warnings issued for speeding.

24-466          1418 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-14:18:47  Clrd-15:43:04
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

24-467          1452 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1094] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:57:22                 Arvd-14:59:33  Clrd-15:10:16
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting MVA no PI at this time.

24-468          1542 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-469          1554 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up personal items and a tow   
release. Party was given their personal items and a tow   
release.

24-471          1605 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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Party into station to pick up a report. Report approved by   
OIC and provided to party.

24-472          1642 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
Check received and receipt given.

24-473          1646 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off an Airpod that they found   
while out on a run.

24-474          1715 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:15:43  Clrd-17:19:25
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for expired registration.

24-475          1719 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-17:20:29                 Arvd-17:21:21  Clrd-17:46:19
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:28:21                 Arvd-17:28:23  Clrd-17:46:15
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting they were involved in a 2 car MVA, no   
PI.

         Narrative:      
FD requested for an evaluation.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested. Raleigh's and May's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
Female operator to be transported to the Good Samaritan   
Hospital.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles were removed. Report to follow.

24-477          1932 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for his wife that feels   
like she is going to pass out. FD notified.

24-478          1955 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting there is trash on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-479          2020 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:20:11  Clrd-20:25:49
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

For Date: 01/12/2024  -  Friday   

24-482          0618 TRAFFIC CONTROL Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/12/2024 0738
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:18:45  Clrd-07:05:11
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:07:32                 Arvd-07:07:35  Clrd-07:22:00
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

24-483          0703 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/12/2024 0738
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:05:18                 Arvd-07:07:27  Clrd-07:07:28
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:22:06                 Arvd-07:26:56  Clrd-07:38:10
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Warehouse Front Door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached employee, 10-20.   

24-490          0900 TRAFFIC CONTROL Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 01/12/2024 1019
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:22:57  Clrd-10:15:11
         Narrative:      

Female party 10-3. Positive WMS. Starting milage 59343.3.   

         Narrative:      
Female party negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 59346.8.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-16-AR
            Arrest:    LEPAGE, TAMMY A       
           Address:    15 MALBONE ST   LAKEVILLE, MA
               Age:    51
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-491          0933 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-492          0955 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 822] SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:15:02                 Arvd-10:15:04  Clrd-10:46:10
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         Narrative:      
Party reporting tree branch is hanging on a wire in the   
area.   

         Narrative:      
Wires hanging on pole 9.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid has been notified.   

24-493          1013 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt   
given.

24-495          1045 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 452] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting male party fell and is feeling dizzy.   
FD dispatched.

24-496          1129 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:40:42                 Arvd-11:50:28  Clrd-11:56:11
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for fingerprinting.   

24-497          1150 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up license plates.

24-499          1233 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP.

24-501          1356 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-502          1445 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST + COWEESET LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:45:09  Clrd-15:32:42
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

24-503          1555 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party into station to pick up a tow release. Tow release   
given at this time.

24-504          1610 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:11:38                 Arvd-16:11:56  Clrd-16:18:37
         Narrative:      

Party into station to report a past accident that they were   
involved in on 01/12/2024.

         Narrative:      
Party stated that he was rear ended on the route 24 overpass   
at approximately 12:30 PM today by a black Ford Explorer and   
then the vehicle took off.  Party did not get a plate and   
simply wanted the information logged.

24-505          1647 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:47:57  Clrd-16:55:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-508          1705 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [MAR] CENTRAL ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller believes somebody may be breaking into his home   
in Marshfield. Call transferred to Marshfield PD via PSAP.

24-510          1929 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [SOE] TURNPIKE
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:30:20                 Arvd-19:30:24  Clrd-19:55:22
         Narrative:      

Easton PD requesting mutual aid for a welfare check on the   
attached party.

         Narrative:      
222 was unable to make contact. Easton PD will sending a   
cruiser to the home.

         Narrative:      
Easton PD on scene.

         Narrative:      
222 and an Easton officer made entry. The party checks out   
okay.

24-511          1947 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports their vehicle was involved in a hit   
and run on 1/12/2024 at approximately 1753 in the above   
parking lot while he was shopping. Party would like the   
information logged for insurance purposes.

24-512          2029 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:29:10  Clrd-20:31:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for driver's side tail light out.

24-513          2041 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:42:30                 Arvd-20:44:40  Clrd-20:50:15
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting he locked his keys inside his car.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.   

24-514          2105 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RT 24 SOUTHBOUND
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-21:06:05                 Arvd-21:06:05  Clrd-21:06:06
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports a mattress in the left lane. MSP   
notified.

24-515          2109 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-21:10:35                 Arvd-21:10:36  Clrd-21:10:39
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a MVA in the town of Easton. Caller   
transffered via Easton PSAP.

24-517          2219 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:19:05  Clrd-22:26:10
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

For Date: 01/13/2024  -  Saturday   

24-518          0009 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/13/2024 0031
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-00:26:56                 Arvd-00:26:57  Clrd-00:31:14
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / General Burg.

         Narrative:      
Cleaner on scene.

24-519          0037 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-00:37:29  Clrd-00:40:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

24-523          0107 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/13/2024 0118
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-01:09:59                 Arvd-01:12:50  Clrd-01:18:01
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / 1st floor hall motion.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by cleaner leaving.

24-528          0319 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/13/2024 0330
  Location/Address:    CORTLAND WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-03:20:25                 Arvd-03:24:37  Clrd-03:30:23
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a vein in her husbands leg has   
ruptured.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-529          0336 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-03:36:17  Clrd-03:38:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-530          0856 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-08:57:04  Clrd-10:12:01
         Narrative:      

Out at youth basketball games.

24-531          0936 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting male party fell and can not get up. FD   
dispatched.

24-534          1237 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-12:37:55                 Arvd-12:43:15  Clrd-13:12:46
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting possible 209A violation.   

         Narrative:      
222 attempted to contact other involved party, unable to at   
this time. Message left for party to contact 222.   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  28
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/07/2024  Thru: 01/13/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/15/2024

24-535          1522 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:25:44                 Arvd-15:26:44  Clrd-15:34:44
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report a party stole a pair of   
shoes from their residence. Party has a security cameras and   
noticed an unknown party approach their residence, enter   
through the front door and steal a pair of shoes before   
leaving the property.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Party requesting property checks near their residence around   
0300.   

24-536          1600 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 01/13/2024 1752
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station with a wallet he found.

         Narrative:      
Message left for wallet owner.   

         Narrative:      
Owner of the wallet called and stated he would be in at some   
point to claim his property.   

         Narrative:      
Party in the lobby to retrieve his wallet at this time.   

24-539          1709 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOE] DEPOT ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance. Call transferred to   
Easton PSAP.

24-540          1732 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-17:33:37                 Arvd-17:38:39  Clrd-17:45:10
         Narrative:      

Caller states she locked her keys in her car and is   
requesting an Officer to assist.

         Narrative:      
227 unlocked vehicle for calling party. Cruiser clear.   

24-541          1739 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    EJ MEDAIROS WAY
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:40:42                 Arvd-17:42:45  Clrd-17:53:36
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states her husband is cold and trembling. WBFD   
notified. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Good Sam.   
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24-542          1754 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information  

  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:56:28                 Arvd-18:00:08  Clrd-18:04:20
         Narrative:      

Calling party works for Plainville Police Department and   
states attached party left his wallet in their town. Cruiser   
attempting to make contact with party.

         Narrative:      
222 states house is in darkness and no one home at this   
time.   

         Narrative:      
Contact was made with a parent for attached individual who   
stated they will let him know. Plainville PD notified.   

24-543          1919 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/13/2024 1936
  Location/Address:    [WEG 235] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:19:59                 Arvd-19:24:06  Clrd-19:35:48
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states his mother is having difficulty   
breathing. WBFD notified. Cruier dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Good Samaritan.

24-544          1936 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1003] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:38:43  Enrt-19:38:45  Arvd-19:42:08  Clrd-19:49:06
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting a lift assist for her elderly   
husband that has fallen. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan.

24-545          2002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-20:02:38  Clrd-20:08:57
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

24-546          2031 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:33:35                 Arvd-20:33:42  Clrd-20:46:31
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for her husband thats   
been feeling ill.

         Narrative:      
Transported to Good Samaratian.

24-547          2049 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:52:04                 Arvd-20:52:05  Clrd-20:57:34
         Narrative:      

Prescription drug kiosk emptied and placed into evidence.

         Narrative:      
24-3-PR placed into evidence.   

24-548          2210 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:12:41                 Arvd-22:13:05  Clrd-22:29:31
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-22:12:46                                Clrd-22:12:52
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:12:48                 Arvd-22:16:23  Clrd-22:29:33
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:12:54                 Arvd-22:16:47  Clrd-22:27:42
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a vehicle struck his mailbox and   
fled the area, unknown direction of travel.

         Narrative:      
Piece of vehicle left behind appears to be blue.

         Narrative:      
Property damage at 373 and 369 North Elm St.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD notified.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.


